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OUTCOME:  3 - Access to Medical and Dental Services 

 

Topic: Dental Services 

 

Type of Question: Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator: McLucas, Jan 

 

Question:  

 

What was the grant to Charles Sturt University Dental Clinic funding? Has this now been 

cancelled/cut?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The previous Government committed $15 million as part of the Economic Statement 2013 for 

Charles Sturt University to expand community dental clinic developments at Taree, Port 

Macquarie, and Kempsey. 

 

Upon review of all uncontracted funding arrangements as part of the 2014-15 Budget process, 

the Government decided not to progress this measure.  

 

 

 

 

 


